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27th April 2022 

 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

As mentioned in my end of term letter there was a slight delay in the opening of the new PE 

changing rooms.  They are now ready and give a much better facility than before, creating 

additional space.  We will be returning to full school uniform, with students only bringing 

their kit in on days they have PE, from Tuesday 2nd May. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Mrs A Pope 

Headteacher 
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